
Progress on Robbins Island DA
We’ve spent the past few months revising 
the Robbins Island Renewable Energy 
Park development application addressing 
the feedback provided by the Circular 
Head Council, the Tasmanian Environment 
Protection Authority (EPA) and the 
Commonwealth Department of Agriculture, 
Water and Environment (DAWE). The 
development application is now ready to 
be resubmitted for assessment. We don’t 
have any say on when the development 

application will be put on public display, 
but we anticipate it’s still at least a couple 
of months away.

Once we have been informed of the when 
the public exhibition period is approaching, 
we will let you know. In the meantime, we 
ask for your patience. All the technical 
reports addressing the issues that are 
potentially of concern to the community 
will be available with the development 
application.

Transmission line update
The surveys along the transmission line route have been completed and the 
development applications for the Circular Head, Waratah-Wynyard and Burnie 
councils are almost complete. 

We expect the development applications to be lodged for assessment in the next 
few weeks. This will mark the beginning of the assessment process which will 
also involve the EPA and DAWE. It will be many months until the transmission line 
development applications will be ready for public exhibition.

For more information visit 
robbinsislandwindfarm.com

July 2021 project update

We want to hear from you
We’re still exploring options for the community to 
co-invest in the Renewable Energy Parks and so 
far we have a small – but growing – list of people 
potentially interested. We’re also still working on the 
establishment of a community benefits fund. 

If you’re interested in investing or have feedback 
about the community benefits fund, please contact 
us via participate@upc-ac.com or +61 3 6432 7999. 
Alternatively, visit us in person at 86 Emmett Street, 
Smithton (10am-2pm Wednesday to Friday).

http://robbinsislandwindfarm.com

